
 
 
The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission is conducting aquatic harvesting activities on 
Lake Istokpoga from March 30, 2009 to May 28, 2009.  The harvesters will be working in four areas of 
the littoral zone marsh (yellow triangles) to remove tussock and associated organic material in an effort 
to enhance the littoral zone for the benefit of fish, wildlife and recreational users.  Three harvesters will 
be used to remove the material and transport it to designated spoil islands located adjacent to each site.  
Questions about this project may be directed to the Project Manager Steve Gornak (863) 697-6256. 
 
 
 


